
Forest School Clothing 

It is important that children wear suitable clothing for Forest School to ensure that they are 

safe when we light a fires, climb trees and dig for treasure. Your child’s safety is our main 

priority when we are at Forest School and wearing appropriate clothing helps to minimise the 

risks.  

They need to wear long trousers or leggings, long sleeve top or jumper, a waterproof coat 

and wellington boots. In cold weather ensure that they are wearing layers. 

 

 

 

 

Children must not wear short sleeved t shirt, shorts or long dresses / jumpers. 

 

 

 

 

 


